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December 10-16, 2018, in support of the Governor’s efforts to mitigate the 

opioid epidemic and related overdoses, Pennsylvania is sponsoring a “Stop 

Overdoses in PA: Get Help Now” outreach campaign. 

 

 December 13, 2018, as part of this campaign, the Department of 

Health will dispense free naloxone to the public through the state and 

local health departments. 

 At pharmacies, it is anticipated that requests for naloxone may 

increase during this campaign. Be prepared, keep naloxone in stock. 

Educate staff members on the naloxone standing order (DOH-001-

2018). 

 

Accompanying this bulletin are the Naloxone Standing Order (DOH-001-

2018), the letter to pharmacists on the “Stop Overdoses in PA: Get Help 

Now” outreach campaign, and the Pennsylvania Public Health 

Infrastructure map. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
OPIOID COMMAND CENTER 

______________________________________________ 
 

During the week of December 10-16, 2018, Pennsylvania is sponsoring a Stop Overdoses in PA: 

Get Help Now outreach campaign. The commonwealth is promoting that we must all be 

prepared to save lives during this medical crisis. Throughout the campaign the message will be 

that overdoses occur at a higher rate during the holiday season, but help is available. Naloxone, 

the lifesaving, non-addictive, medicine will also be dispensed across the commonwealth. 

On December 13, 2018, the Department of Health will be dispensing free naloxone to the public 

through the state and local health centers. This will be the largest naloxone give away 

nationwide. Anyone who feels they can benefit from having a dose of naloxone on hand can 

participate. Because we know that some individuals who would like access to naloxone will not 

be able to participate on this day, we will encourage them to acquire naloxone through their local 

pharmacies. As you know, Pennsylvania’s Secretary of Health, Dr. Rachel Levine, issued a 

standing order permitting every Pennsylvanian access to naloxone through a pharmacy. During 

our awareness campaign, we will emphasize that individuals can access naloxone through their 

local pharmacy at any time under the standing order.  

Pharmacists play an integral role in helping to battle the opioid epidemic. Because of this, we 

wanted you to be aware that you may experience an increase in the number of individuals 

requesting naloxone during and in the weeks following this event. We ask that you keep 

naloxone in stock during this time, so these requests can be filled promptly. Also, please educate 

your staff regarding the standing order in order to properly assist clients looking to receive 

naloxone.  

We appreciate your support during this week-long campaign, and with battling the opioid 

epidemic in Pa. 

Thank you, 

Pa. Opioid Command Center  
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